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SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE SEEKS VENDORS FOR ANNUAL WOMEN'S 
CONFERENCE 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – South Suburban College is planning their Annual Women's 
Conference and is seeking interested vendors who would like to promote their business.  The 
conference is for women of all ages and is designed to help women discover how they may 
enhance, explore, and enrich their lives both personally and professionally.  Over 200 women 
participated at last year’s conference and their positive responses rated the Women's Conference 
a huge success. 

The 2017 Chicago Women’s conference will be Friday March 17, 2017. We are currently 
accepting applications for exhibitors for this year’s conference. To request an application please 
email wcvendors@ssc.edu or contact Gervaise Edwards at (708) 596-2000, ext. 6032. 
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